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July 3, 2021 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Over 1,500 businesses using Kaseya VSA were reported as hacked by ransomware on July 2, 2021 by national news, 

along with industry and government authorities. We wanted to assure you that:    

 

1) Matrixforce is NOT a Kaseya VSA customer. 

2) Matrixforce does NOT utilize third-party contractors. 

3) Matrixforce has NO customer data on our corporate network. 

4) Matrixforce is Oklahoma’s ONLY vetted IT support with annually published investigation: 

https://www.matrixforce.com/about/vetted-it-support/  

 

Please know my staff and I are available to answer any other questions or provide assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Kevin Fream 

CEO  

Matrixforce Corporation 

https://www.matrixforce.com/about/vetted-it-support/

